
 

   

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

REQUEST FOR QUOTE  

FOR 

KAWASAKI MULE PRO-FXT 

 

Quotes Due August 2, 2024, 5:00 PM 

 

 

 

82-925 Avenue 52 
Coachella, CA 92236 

760-398-3221 
http://coachellacemetery.org/ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

   

 

COACHELLA VALLEY PUBLIC CEMETERY DISTRICT 
REQUEST FOR INFORMAL QUOTE 
FOR KAWASAKI MULE PRO-FXT 

 
I. GENERAL  

The Coachella Valley Public Cemetery District (“District”) is requesting quotes (“RFQ”) for 
the purchase of two (2) new Kawasaki Mule Pro-FXT vehicles.  The District will also accept 
quotes for other side-by-side make/models that meet the specifications of this vehicle. 
This is a cash transaction.  

II. SPECIFICATIONS 

The Kawasaki Mule Pro-FXT or similar model must meet the following specifications:  
 

• Engine: 4-stroke, liquid cooled, gas 

• Transmission: Continuous Variable Transmission 

• Drive: Selectable 2WD/4WD 

• Steering: Rack-and-pinion 

• Breaks: Front & Back 

• Cargo Bed Load Capacity Minimum: 300 lbs 

• Seating Capacity: 6 seats 
 

III. SUBMITTING QUOTE 

Quotes must be received by the District no later than August 2, 2024, at 5:00 PM.  Quotes 
may be emailed to josh.bonner@cvpcd.org (preferred) or submitted to the District office 
located at 82-925 Avenue 52, Coachella, CA 92236.  Our office hours are 8:00 AM to 5:00 
PM, Monday through Friday.   

All quotes submitted in person (or by mail) should be in a clearly marked envelope as 
follows: 

Attn: General Manager, Side-by-Side Quote 
 
Quotes may be submitted by mail, but quotes received after the deadline will not be 
accepted regardless of postage date.  
 
 
IV. TIMELINES 

The District will try to closely adhere to the following timeline related to the RFQ. All due 
dates listed are by end of business day (5:00 PM, PST) unless otherwise specified.  
July 17, 2024 – Issuance of RFQ 
July 25, 2024 – Deadline for Submission of Questions by Interested Vendors 
July 29, 2024 – District will Publicly Post Response to Questions Received 
August 2, 2024 – All Quotes Due to District 
August 5, 2024 – RFQ Responses to be Reviewed by District Staff 
August 6, 2024 – Selection of Vendor and Notification 
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